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SACRAMENTO – Executive Director of the California Biomass Energy Alliance 

(CBEA), Julee Malinowski-Ball, issued the following statement after passage of Senate 

Bill 32.  

 

“CBEA applauds the Legislature and the Governor for their work to reduce greenhouse 

gas emissions. California has always been a leader in protecting the environment and 

today's actions bolster that position. 

 

“SB 32 expands on California’s greenhouse gas emission efforts by calling for emissions 

to be reduced by 40 percent less of 1990 emission levels by 2020. This will help protect 

the environment and ensures that this generation and the next generation will have clean 

air to breath.  

 

“The biomass industry will continue to be an essential tool in reducing greenhouse by 

providing clean, green renewable energy.” 
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